From: "Dean, School of Medical Sciences UoH" <deanmd@uohyd.ac.in>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 16:19:41 IST

To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>

Cc: Chairpersonpa-MSSRF <chairpersonpa@mssrf.res.in>

Subject: Re: Dr Yellapragada Subba Row Memorial lecture

Dear Dr Soumya

Very sorry to hear about your loss. In fact the countrys loss.
Our heartfelt condolences

Pl take care

G



